
   

 
 

FULL COMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 

January 31, 2023 

TO: Members, Committee on House Administration 
  
FROM: Bryan Steil, Chairman, Committee on House Administration 
 
SUBJECT: Full Committee Hearing, “The Looking Ahead Series: The Architect of the 
Capitol’s Strategic Plan for the 118th Congress” 
  
 
The Committee on House Administration will hold a Full Committee Hearing on 
Thursday, February 9, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. ET in room 1310 of the Longworth House 
Office Building. The hearing, “The Looking Ahead Series: The Architect of the Capitol’s 
Strategic Plan for the 118th Congress” will examine the organizational health, current 
operations, and future plans of one of the legislative branch’s foundational entities.  
 
Witness List 
 
The Honorable J. Brett Blanton 
Architect of the Capitol 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Committee staff at (202) 225-8281 or Hillary 
Lassiter at Hillary.Lassiter@mail.house.gov. 
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